
From:  Cody Winchester <codywin@icloud.com>

Sent time:  05/13/2020 06:17:15 PM

To:  Mindy Nguyen <Mindy.Nguyen@lacity.org>

Subject:  Re: Hollywood Center Project
 

Thank you Mindy. I appreciate your time and your response.

Cody

On May 13, 2020, at 9:21 AM, Mindy Nguyen <Mindy.Nguyen@lacity.org> wrote:

Hi Cody,

Thank you for your email. Your comments and letter have been received and will be included in the administrative
record for the Hollywood Center Project EIR. Response to your comments will be provided in the Final EIR, for
which you will be notified once available for public review.  
 
Please let me know if you have any questions in the meantime.  

On Wed, May 13, 2020 at 8:10 AM Cody Winchester <codywin@icloud.com> wrote:
Hello Mindy,

I’m an architectural designer living in Hollywood heights, and I have serious concerns over the proposed Hollywood
Center Project. My understanding is that the footprint of these building span across the Hollywood Fault which is
capable of producing at least a magnitude 6.0 seismic event. I believe the engineering team and client are grossly
misrepresenting the potential risk to life that the project poses and I ask that you reject the development in the
interest of public safety. 

Thanks,

Cody Winchester

-- 

Mindy Nguyen

City Planner
Los Angeles City Planning

221 N. Figueroa St., Suite 1350
Los Angeles, CA 90012
Planning4LA.org
T: (213) 847-3674
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